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TTeerrmmss  &&  CCoonnddiittiioonnss    

  
“This scholarship is being established by Marilyn and Charles Brokopp, Donna and Arlen Brokopp and Arlene Brokopp-

Robson and Ken Robson at the Grant Regional Health Center (GRHC) Foundation in Lancaster, Wisconsin.  We wish to 

give back to the community through these scholarships our heart-felt appreciation for the opportunities and health 

services provided to our family for more than 70 years.” – The Brokopp Family  

 
Grant Regional Health Center Foundation, Lancaster, WI, will award two $2,500 healthcare scholarships on behalf of 
the Brokopp Family to successful applicants in 2023. 
 
Eligibility to apply:  Those eligible to apply include individuals beginning or continuing their enrollment in a healthcare 
program at a fully accredited two- or four-year college between late May and Fall of 2023.  
 
Priority will be given to residents in the school districts of Cassville, Fennimore, Iowa-Grant, Lancaster, Potosi or River 
Ridge school districts, or children of GRHC employees residing outside of our service area, AND attending UW-Platteville, 
UW-Madison, or Southwest Technical College with an interest to return to Grant Regional Health Center’s workforce 
after completion of their education. Individuals who previously received the Brokopp Family scholarship are eligible to 
apply again as long as they are continuing education. This scholarship is separate from the GRHC Foundation and GRHC 
Auxiliary scholarships.  
 
A selection committee will evaluate applicants for two - $2,500 healthcare scholarships based on their: 

 intent to pursue a career in the healthcare profession;  

 academic achievement (grades and class standing); 

 involvement in school and/or community activities;  

 commitment to their chosen field; 

 demonstrated integrity and work ethic. 
 

Deadlines: 
Applications are due on or before  April 1, 2023 
Awards will be announced   May, 2023 (can vary based on award ceremonies) 
 
Upon award of the scholarship: 
The applicants selected to receive a scholarship in 2023 will sign an agreement with GRHC Foundation outlining the 
conditions for release of funds.  Payment will be made after the committee receives verification/transcript that the 
student has successfully completed one semester of the course/program. The recipient is responsible for obtaining this 
verification.  The recipients of the scholarship will be provided the contact information of the donors of the scholarship 
and expected to provide the donor a short thank you note and description of their educational and career plans. They 
wish to remain in contact with their scholarship recipients for possible future support.  
 
For more information or to submit an application, contact: 
 Brandi Riechers, Foundation Director 
 Grant Regional Health Center Foundation 
 507 South Monroe Street 
 Lancaster, WI 53813 (608) 723-3358  foundation@grantregional.com 

mailto:foundation@grantregional.com

